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Grand Opening Celebration at Tirriddis Sparkling Wines 
 
RICHLAND, Wash. – Port of Benton is teaming up with tenant Tirriddis Sparkling Wines to celebrate the grand 
opening of the newest tasting room in Prosser. 
 
What: Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting 
Where: 2140B Wine Country Road, Prosser 
When: Friday, Oct. 18, 3 p.m. 
 Tirriddis Sparkling Wines will be open from 11 a.m. – 7 p.m. and offer $5 glass pour specials and 20% off all to-
go bottles. 
 
Tirriddis is a sparkling wine company working to pioneer and curate Washington’s sparkling identity. The 
owners, Gabriel Crowell, Matthew Doutney and Andrew Gerow, are all Washington State University Tri-Cities 
Viticulture & Enology program graduates. 
 
This is Tirriddis’ second Prosser location. The other tasting room opened in 2022 at the Port’s Prosser Wine & 
Food Park. 
 
For additional information, please call 509-375-3060 or visit Tirriddis.com.  
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